MARYFIELD SPRING CLEAN 2019 

On Saturday 6th April, after a damp, blustery week we happily woke to dry conditions and some good bursts of sunshine for our Spring Clean Day, organised and funded by the Parents Association.

Students, parents and staff who turned out to give of their time for the good of the school were greeted by colourful balloons at the entrance and it was wonderful to have so many new parents to the school, all working together with such enthusiasm and vigour.

The following works were carried out:

· Painting of benches in Courtyards.

· Painting of handrails, entrance gates and sports hall door.

· New tablecloths purchased and fitted for canteen tables.

· Weeding, raking and planting in courtyards, and flower beds in front of school.

· Large plants pots filled with flowers and moved to student courtyard and lots of sweeping and tidying around the sports hall area.

· Ms. Collins was busy with lots of pupils planting shrubs and flowers for the bio-diversity garden in front of the car park as part of a CSPE Action project.

A big thank you to the following:

· The volunteers who came along on the day and worked with such great enthusiasm.

· The Principal, Ms O’Rourke and Board of Management for their support.

· John & Brian, the school caretakers, for all their help on the day.

· C & T Supermarket for generously donating the refreshments on the day and those who brought along other treats.

· The wonderful bakers who provided the workers with homemade scones and homemade brack.

Congratulation to the six happy students who went home with vouchers for Jervis Shopping Centre.

This annual event is great for bringing the school community together and we hope to see it continue for many years to come.

